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From: @environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 January 2025 10:09
To:
Cc:
Subject: RE: Action from Whitlingham Discussion (last meeting)

*EXTERNAL MAIL* - Please be aware this mail is from an external sender - THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK 

 
 

 This action was clarified at the meeting yesterday,  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

From: @norwich.gov.uk>  
Sent: 14 January 2025 09:49 
To: @environment-agency.gov.uk> 
Cc: norwich.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Action from Whitlingham Discussion (last meeting) 
 
Hi , 
  
Please see below. If you are able to provide me with a map of the Whitlingham catchment, I will get 
the GIS layers covering the permitted and housing allocated sites in the area. If you do not hold this 
information, could you direct me to somebody at Anglian Water who would be able to help? 
  
Thank you in advance for your help with this.  
  

 
Planning Policy Team Leader, 
Norwich City Council 
Tel  
  
  
  

From:   
Sent: 14 January 2025 09:10 
To: @norwich.gov.uk> 
Cc: B @norwich.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Action from Whitlingham Discussion (last meeting) 
  

 providing me with mapping showing the 
extent of the Whitlingham WWTW catchment. I haven’t received this,  or see if I can 
get it from a different source.   
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Planning Policy Team Leader, 
Norwich City Council 
Tel  
  
  
  

From: @norwich.gov.uk>  
Sent: 13 January 2025 09:37 
To: @norwich.gov.uk> 
Cc: @norwich.gov.uk> 
Subject: Action from Whitlingham Discussion (last meeting) 
  
  

 there was an action for you to provide some info to l re development plan and allocated 
sites. The action is below. Has this been done?  
  
2 11/12/2024 to provide  with the data on permitted schemes / stage 

etc. 
  
  
Kind regards 

 
  

 
 

Development and City Services 
Norwich City Council 

  
 

My working days are Monday to Friday 8:30 to 5:30 
Using Microsoft Teams? Click here to contact me on Microsoft Teams 

 
  
 

Disclaimer 

Norwich City Council Legal Disclaimer: 
 
This message is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential, proprietary or legally privileged information. No 
confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this message in error, please immediately 
delete it and all copies of it from your system, destroy any hard copies of it and notify the sender. You must not, directly or 
indirectly, use, disclose, distribute, print, or copy any part of this message if you are not the intended recipient. Norwich City 
Council reserves the right to monitor all e-mail communications through its networks. Any views expressed in this message are 
those of the individual sender, except where the message states otherwise and the sender is authorised to state them to be the 
views of any such entity. 
 
Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) (EU) 2016 and the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 the contents may have to be disclosed in response to a request. 

Information in this message may be confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received 
this message by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, delete it and do not copy it to anyone 
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else. We have checked this email and its attachments for viruses. But you should still check any 
attachment before opening it. We may have to make this message and any reply to it public if asked 
to under the Freedom of Information Act, Data Protection Act or for litigation. Email messages and 
attachments sent to or from any Environment Agency address may also be accessed by someone 
other than the sender or recipient, for business purposes.  


